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Thank you for taking the opportunity to apply for Campership Aid!
Your registration indicates that financial aid is required for your family to participate in Camp Ararat’s summer youth camp.

The goal of the Campership Aid Program is to provide as many opportunities as possible for campers to take part in this valuable experience. As stewards of the financial resources God has entrusted to Camp Ararat, we ask that you send us a letter indicating why this support is essential for you.  
Please be available to discuss the points below before the June 30th deadline:

- Amount of subsidy requested

- Have you received aid from Camp Ararat in the past? If yes, which years?

- Are the campers attending another camp this summer?

- Have the campers received financial assistance to attend any other camps this summer?

- Household Annual Income (attach notice of Assessment): 
Less than $40,000.00
       
 Less than $60,000.00
    

 Less than $80,000.00

- Marital status
and number of dependent children

- Any other details that seem pertinent to your request.  

Be assured that this information will be kept strictly confidential and we will be in contact with you by July 4th.
God bless! 

Your Camp Ararat Executive Director and Treasure

Camp Clergy: Der Myron (647) 970-7799   Executive Director: Ani Altounian (905) 891-8216
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